
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am 
 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                  12th February 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

I had a good time in Edmonton. I got a chance to meet with some old friends and I was blessed to consult with 
some of my old professors for new reading material. Thankfully, being kept indoors because of the snow and the 
cold in Edmonton and in Victoria has allowed me more time for research and to study our faith. 
 
Presently, I am occupied with preparing more material for our course on the early Church. It is fascinating to see 
how the Church has continually faced challenges from without and from within. It was precisely through her 
struggles that the Church listened to the call of the Holy Spirit and helped renew a desperate and weary 
world.Every now and again, we are given a snow day and we are given the choice of what to make of it. 
 
God bless 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Wayne Carlson, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Edvige Peluso, Ben Perri and 
Matilda “Tilly” Wilson. 
 

For the deceased 
 

Philip Dwyer, Robert Andrew Linsley, Jose Manuel de Lima, Joe Poelking and Dora Stienke. 

No Weekday Mass  
 

Please note, there will be no 9:00am weekday Mass on  
from Tuesday, Feb 14 till Friday, Feb 17 as Fr David will 
be away. Weekday Mass will resume from Tues, Feb 21. 
—————————————————————————- 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  Special Mass 

On Wed, Feb 22nd, the Bishops of Western Canada, who 
will be attending their annual meeting, will have a Mass 
open to the public at St Andrew’s Cathedral at 5:00pm. 
All are welcome to attend. 
—————————————————————————- 

Palms for Ash Wednesday—March 1st 
 

You are invited to bring your old palms to the church, they 
will be burned and the ashes used on Ash Wednesday.  
 

Deadline is Sun, Feb 19. Thank you. 

Young Men’s Vocation Road Trip  Parksville 

For young men, aged 18 – 30 curious about a vocation to 
the priesthood or religious life.  
 

Depart from St Andrew’s Cathedral on Fri, March 3 to 
after the noon Mass and return on Sat, March 4.  
 

To register or for more information please email: 
Fr Dean Henderson, Vocations Awareness Director at: 
catholic@uvic.ca 

Women’s Vocation Live-In Retreat 
 

For single Catholic women ages 18 – 35, March 3 – 5, at 
St Patrick’s. Hosts: Sr Mary Sabina & Sr Angela Marie.  
 

For more info, please email Fr Dean Henderson at: 
catholic@uvic.ca. 

—————————————————————————- 

Sacramental Preparation 
 

Please pray for those children preparing to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time, that they 
will know of a kind, loving, and forgiving God.  
Please sign the cards, by their photos on the display 
board, to show your support. Thank you. 
 

Children's Reconciliation Service: Sat, Mar 11, 1:00pm - 
Come join the children and families at this celebration 
and receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
—————————————————————————- 
One, Holy, Catholic, and Apostolic 
 

Fr David has started teaching a course on early 
beginnings of the Catholic Church. 
Classes are such that anyone can join in throughout the 
course, classes are held on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of 
February & March at 7:00pm in the Parish Hall. 

 

Course covers the history of the early Church through the 
missions of the Apostles Peter, Paul, and John as they 
journeyed from Jerusalem throughout the Roman Empire. We 
see how the Churches founded by these Apostles developed 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Mon 13th February Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall   1:00pm 

Wed 15th February Knights of Columbus General meeting Parish Hall   7:00pm 

Thurs 16th February Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall   9:45am 

Fri 17th February Christian Meditation Parish Hall   9:30am 

Sat 18th February Youth Group Parish Hall   6:00pm 



 

 

their own theological and worship style and how this diversity 
laid the foundations for the Church of today. 
 

Course starts at 7pm, a brief social will begin at 6:30pm. 
Feel free to bring snacks & beverages to share. There will 
be no official text book, but a reading list will be provided. 
No registration required. 
—————————————————————————- 
Holy Cross Parish 

Beloved Disciples: Spirituality for the “Autumn of Life”. 
 

A five episode DVD mini - course for the over 60’s.  
Starting Tuesday, Feb 21st from 7:00pm—8:30pm at  
Holy Cross Parish. Come and be nourished. 
Contact Fr William at fatherwiliam@shaw.ca to register. 

Pastoral Care Outreach Training Sessions  
 

Organized by the Diocesan Health Care Committee. 
Session 2 will be at St Patrick’s Church: 9am to 3pm 
 

March 18:- Listening and Communication & Mental Health 
—————————————————————————- 

2017 Bishop’s Gala 

Imagine the Possibilities 
The second annual Bishop's Gala will be held on 
Saturday, May 6, 2017, at Our Lady of Fatima parish hall 
in Victoria.  
Last year’s event sold out in three weeks, so mark your 
calendars now and plan to join us for an evening of fun 
and fellowship.  
Tickets will go on sale March 15—more information to 
follow! 
 

Imagine the possibilities ……. 
—————————————————————————- 

Development and Peace 

The Diocesan Council for D&P has arranged an 
opportunity to tour the Solar Energy Project built by the 
T'S-ouke First Nation, near Sooke, on Sat, Feb 18 from 
10am to 12pm. The community generates all of its power 
from solar panels, including a greenhouse. The guiding 
principle for the project planning was based on the 
Seventh Generation, planning 100 years ahead.  
T’Sou-ke realized that in order to achieve sustainability, it 
needed to embrace traditional values including deep respect for 
Mother Earth.  

Join us – to see how this project works, and learn how it 
aligns with Pope Francis' call to "care for our common 
home". For info & to reserve seat, please contact Marg 
Varga at 250-380-7355 or margaretvarga1@gmail.com.  
Space is limited, cost is $8 per person. We will meet at 
the Pastoral Centre at 9am to organize car-pooling. 

Women's Breakfast 
 

All women in the diocese are welcome and encouraged 
to attend Sat, March 4 at 8am at Victoria Horseshoe Club. 

Annette Turgeon, Coordinator of Respect Life Ministry at 
St Andrew’s Cathedral will speak on "Will A Right to Die 
Turn Into A Duty".  
 

“When death via lethal injection becomes a medical 
option, it presents a subtle, unspoken pressure on the 
weak to accept medical death rather than burden the 
health care system or their families, thus creating a ‘duty 
to die’. LifeCanada. 
—————————————————————————- 

St Andrew’s Cathedral 
 

125th Anniversary Concert Series 
 

Join the Arion Male Voice Choir & St Andrew’s Music 
Ministry on Sun, Feb 26 at 2:00pm. By donation. 
 

The Soup Kitchen 
 

On the 2nd Tuesday of every month, The Soup Kitchen is 
looking for one or two volunteers to pick up bread from 
the Oak Bay Cobs, then deliver it to the basement of  
St Andrew’s Cathedral. 
 

The pickups are at 7:00pm and take just under an hour to 
complete. A larger vehicle is necessary for the task. 
Please call Sheila Connelly at 250-216-7249. 

 

News from St Andrew’s High School 

Tickets for Robin Hood are now on sale. 
 

The show runs from Feb. 23rd-25th 

 

St Joseph’s Elementary School 
 

Registration is open for 2017-18 at St Joseph’s 
Elementary School in February. Please contact the office 
at 250-479-1232 for more information, or visit our website 
stjosephschool.ca for an application form. 
 
 

Please join us at St Joseph’s Elementary School for our 
Catholic Schools Week Open House on Wednesday, 
February 15th, from 4:00pm-6:00pm. 
 

Come and see what Catholic education is all about! 

Parish Office closed 
 

The Parish Office will be closed on Fri, Feb 24 for the 
restructuring & implementation of the parish database. 
—————————————————————————- 

2017 Donation envelopes 
 

If you are still interested but have not picked up your 
donation boxes, they are now available in the parish 
office until end of February. Thank you. 

DONATIONS 

4th & 5th February 2017 

Envelopes/Loose  $4,686.55 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $6,008.30 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


